
ASGA Board Meeting 

August 28, 2018 

Agenda 

 

Holiday Party:  

The location of the holiday party is still being determined, the date will either be January 5 or January 
12th. The Plymouth County Club/ Club 1912 will be closed for renovations in January 2019. The other 
venues being contacted is the Double Tree in Plymouth Meeting and the Sheraton in KOP. The Denver 
Chapter does a holiday party where you can either come for the cocktail portion and or the sit down 
dinner. This maybe a good way to offer options based on the various responses from the survey, a 
venue will need to be decided on first, then depending on pricing we will be able to see if this is an 
option for us to try.   

Golf Season:  

1. Payments 

There have been many outings where the majority of payments are received the day of the outing, this 
should only be the exception. It is important for payments to be made in advance to make things easier 
for the coordinator. Any guests playing will need to pay for their greens fees if payment has not been 
received prior to the event and or they do not have cash or check the day of they will not be allowed to 
play. As a last resort option, the coordinator could also suggest paying the pro shop directly with a credit 
card if they do feel comfortable asking the guest to leave, however payment is needed to play.  

In the event that an event is rained out, all checks should be shredded and payment should be reissued 
if you intended to play on the makeup date. With the electronic bill payment option these checks expire 
sooner than paper checks, with a variety of banks being used the amount of time allowed varies.  

2. Outings  

For this season we had people who ran multiple outings since a number of the previous coordinators 
were not able to participate. If you are considering running an outing and have not done so before don’t 
let that deter you. One option is to ask a more experienced coordinator if they would be willing to run 
an outing with you that way you will be able to use their knowledge of what has worked best in either 
finding a location, creating pairings,  and or coordinating with the course for dinner/finding a location off 
site not only prior to the event but also the day of. Another option would just be to team up with 
another person even if both have previous experience to make it more fun. These are just options we 
want to make sure everyone is aware of, none of them are required!  

It was also discussed about forming a Golf Chair Committee to help find new courses to play in the 
upcoming season, everyone’s knowledge of courses/locations is different, and we should use that to our 
advantage. Another advantage to possibly having a committee is to not only help the current Golf Chair 
during season but it also gives members more of an understating what this position does so that when a 
new person is elected they are already familiar with what needs to be done and it is an easier transition.  



New Members/Single Mingle:   

We have 24 new members in our chapter. The September Single Mingle will be held at Glenmorgan at 
the Radnor Hotel. The last happy hour will be held in November (location TBD), our holiday party will be 
held in January and then we will have the kick off meeting in March.  

  

 


